
 
PraiseWorks 2023 

Talent Show Audition Instructions 
 
Don’t forget…All auditions will be done via video BEFORE camp starts. There will be NO auditions at camp! 
 
Here is the process you will need to follow to make sure your talent is seen by the judges for possible inclusion 
in one of the two talent shows. 
 
STEP ONE: PLAN AND REHEARSE YOUR ACT 

The judges want to see acts that are creative and entertaining (think Toast Guy, PraiseWorks Romance, 
and Sandwich Man). Acts that are funny, exciting, or powerful are the qualities that we are looking for. 
We don’t want a show full of slow vocal/instrumental solos! Be creative and think outside of the box! 
 
Also think about costumes and props. There are some new costume guidelines that are available on 
the talent show website (www.praiseworksauditions.com) Be sure that your costume falls within these 
guidelines! 
 

STEP TWO: VIDEO YOUR ACT 
Video your whole act with all the costumes, props, musical instruments, accompaniments, etc. that will 
be included in the final show. This is not a major Hollywood production, so no need for multiple 
camera angles or high-dollar cameras—you can just use the camera on your phone. We just need to be 
able to see and hear your entire act the way it will be performed on stage! 
 

STEP THREE: UPLOAD YOUR VIDEO TO   
If you’re not sure how to do this, check out the instructions on the talent show website. Once your 
video is uploaded, copy the YouTube link/URL. 
 

STEP FOUR: COMPLETE THE TALENT SHOW AUDITION FORM 
The audition form can be found on the audition website (www.praiseworksauditions.com) Only one 
person from an act needs to complete the audition form. There is a spot on the form where you will be 
able to post your YouTube link. THE DEADLINE FOR UPLOADING YOUR VIDEO AND COMPLETING THE 
AUDITION FORM IS 11:59 PM ON June 30, 2023. NO LATE SUBMISSIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED! 
 

 
Once you’ve followed the above steps, just sit back and relax. The judges will take all the videos and choose 
the acts for the shows. The results will be posted in the JPAC Lobby immediately following worship on Monday 
Night. 


